
2nd January 2024

To Whom It May Concern

Wildern School 

Admission arrangements for 2024/25

Further to our consultation with regards to Wildern School's PAN changing in 2025 we are applying 

to the Secretary of State to reduce the PAN for 2024 to 300.  If approved, the revised admission 

arrangements with the reduced PAN will be published on the school’s website.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Mann

Chief Executive Officer 

Wildern Multi Academy Trust




